

Thursday 7th October 2021

RE: Haweswater Aquaduct Resilience Programme (HARP) Objection to route 1 down Ribble Lane Chatburn.

Application Nos 3/2021/0666 & 3/2021/0661

Dear John Macholc,

I am writing to object to the proposed route (route 1) through Chatburn for the HARP programme and I wish to register my support for route 2 (along the Pimlico link road and across through West Bradford)

I am worried that you are going to let big lorries come through the village. I like to play out and I can't because of too many parked cars and Mummy is worried that there will be more cars.

and I think that the lorries will make me poorly and I will need more.

and sometimes it is already dangerous with Bowland buses. I think it will be dangerous and I won't be able to cross the road to see my friends.

Mummy said that the lorries will come through the village for six years. I will have by the time it finishes.

Please stop it coming through my village. Please can it go on Route 2.

Yours Sincerely,